
 

 

  

Just another day at 

clnicals….  

 

+ + 

SNA Newsletter 
Issue 1: September 24, 2012 

 

 

Mark Your Calenders 

SNA Officers: 

 

September 24- Meeting @     2 
:30 to make posters to put 
around campus for the St. Jude 
Card service project  

October 27- Strikes for Tikes! 

October ???? Hayride/Bonfire 

President: 
Brittany Nichols 
brittany.nichols@students.fhu
.edu 
 Vice President: 
Paige Atkinson 
paige.atkinson@students.fhu.
edu 
 Secretary: 

Olivia Potette 
olivia.potette@students.fhu.
edu 

Treasurer: 
Steven Anchondo 
steven.anchondo@students
.fhu.edu 
Sr. Representative 
Andrea Chambers 
andrea.chambers@student
s.fhu.edu  

 

Jr Representative: 
Courtney Swinney 
courtney.swinney@students
.fhu.edu 

SNA sponsor:  Trina Wiley 

Email: twiley@fhu.edu 

 

 
This past Tuesday Leah Mayhall went into a 
patient's room to give him an IM pneumonia 
injection. Leah had never given an IM injection and 
none of us had either so we accompanied her into 
the room. The man immediately starting grilling 
her: "You're going to do what?" "Do you even know 
what's in that needle?" Is it going to hurt?" "Are 
you really sure you know what you're doing?". His 
next question was, "Have you ever done this 
before?". Leah replied, "Yes." He then replied, "On 
a watermelon?? Because that doesn't count!" She 
finally got all of his questions answered and 
prepared to inject the needle. As soon as she did, 
he screamed bloody murder. It was the funniest 
thing! But Leah kept her cool and got the medicine 
in. In the end, it turns out Mrs. Woodham asked the 
man to interrogate Leah and to scream when she 
put the needle in! 

 

If any of you have 
some great ideas of 
something FUN to 
do together for the 
month of October, 
let one of the 
officers know! 
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How to Have More Energy: 

 Get some sleep! 

 Keep the doctor away by 
eating an apple a day! 
Eating an apple can 
actually increase your 
alertness! 

 Get off your feet! 

 Drink plenty water!  
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APRIL BIRTHDAYS: 

 

April 23: Michelle Stout 

STUDENTS: 

Service Projects:  

St. Judes Ranch for Children Card Program 

All types of greeting cards, including Christmas are 

accepted. Only the card front can be used (please check 
to be sure the backside of the front of the card is 
clear of any writing, etc.) No Hallmark, Disney or 

American Greeting cards can 
be used. 5″ x 7″ size or 
smaller is preferred" 

* We need to be spreading the 
word around campus! Think of 
ways that we can let everyone 
know about this awesome 
service project! 

Strikes for Tikes will be 
here before we know it! It 
would be great if we could 
get a team together and 
participate this year!  

http://www.strikesfortikes.
org/what.html  

Let’s Get To Know Each Other! 

WHO AM I??? 

FACULTY: “I’ve never flown in a plane until I was 28 
years old!” 

 

STUDENT: “I went to the state spelling bee three times, 
and my last year I placed third out of 100 counties in the 
state.”  

Answers at the bottom of the newsletter* 

Answers to trivia: Dr. Wentworth; Marianne Sansom  

September Birthdays! 

 Courtney Sweeney- September 

22! 

 M rs. T eresa Semore-Sept. 2 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  
 Happy Belated Birthday to Mrs. Ada Allen 

August 27th 

TOP 10 Funniest Piece of Advice 
You Got in Nursing School!  

 Carrie Barnes Blackley had such great advice 
from Mrs. Woodham that it was featured in Scrubs 
Magazine’s top ten…  

“Never trust a fart”  

 
http://scrubsmag.com/the-top-10-funniest-pieces-of-advice-you-got-in-nursing-
school/ 
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